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I am very excited to see that Washington is taking a proactive role in reducing food waste by
writing a plan full of recommendations on how government, retailers, food rescue operations, and
the general public can prevent the wasting of edible food, properly donate edible food, and send the
inedible food to beneficial end uses (like animal feed, composting, and energy recovery).
 


